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City of Dearborn 

Board of Alderman Public Hearing 

January 11, 2021 
 
 

The Board of Alderman of Dearborn, Missouri met for Public Hearing on January 11, 2021 at 
6:30pm in Robert S “Bob” Bryan Community Center, Dearborn, Missouri.  Masks and social 
distancing were enforced. 
 
The following officers and city personnel being present: Mayor Jamie Morey, Aldermen Cory Hott, 
Don Kerns, Pat Downing, Breanna Cheadle, City Attorney Dan Fowler, City Clerk Cindy Atkison 
and Deputy City Clerk Denise Rouse.   
 
Citizens and visitors present: Valerie Engelken, Elaine Greer, Rick Oswalt, Shelly Morey 
 
Mayor Morey called the meeting together at 6:30pm. 
 
This hearing is to hear public response to the voluntary annexation of property owned by Valerie 
Engelken to become part of the City of Dearborn, Missouri.  Annexation fee is over $300.00.  
Public has 14 days after date of this hearing to object in writing.  
 
Alderman Hott made motion to accept the Voluntary Annexation of Valerie Engelken’s property 
into the City of Dearborn, Missouri, second by Cheadle. Vote was 4 ayes, 0 nays.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Alderman Hott, second by Kerns.  Vote was 4 ayes, 0 nays.  
Motion carried. 
 
 
 
__________________________   _____________________________ 
Cindy Atkison, City Clerk     Jamie Morey, Mayor 


